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Parents’ Open School /Meet the teacher/class 

handover sessions– Tuesday 18th July 2023:  

We would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 

18th July 2023 for Open classroom sessions 

from 3pm-3.45pm, to meet  your child’s new 

teacher for September, in their new class.  

Children will already have met their new class teacher 

earlier in the day and will be able to show you where 

to go. Please remember this is not a one to one    

meeting for parents, so please allow the teachers to     

introduce themselves. 

Last day for Nursery Tuesday 18th July 2023: 

The last day for Nursery will be Tuesday 18th July 

2023. This is to allow new pupils and parents to visit 

and be inducted. A letter has been sent via School 

Ping. 

Sports Days for KS1/KS2, Reception and    

Nursery:  

Dear Parents / Carers, please see the following dates 
for Sports day below:  

Tuesday 11th July – Years 4 to 6 (Main Field 9.30
-12.15PM) 

Wednesday 12th July – ARP and HUB 
(Playground) 

Thursday 13th July – Years 1 to 3 (Main Field 
9.30am-11.30am) 

Friday 14th July– Reception (Main Field 9.30am-
11am) 

Monday 17th July – Nursery (Main Hall– NAM: 
9.15am-10.15am and NPM: 1.45pm-2.45pm) 

You are all invited to attend your child’s Sport day and 
show your support. All events will start at 9:30am and 
will end before lunchtime, so please make your way to 
the assigned location for 9:00am to sign in.  

On the day of your child’s Sports day, please send 
them into school wearing their PE kit and a top in 
their class colour.  They will also need a water bottle, 
sun cap and sun cream. 

We look forward to having you all there. 

Joe, PE Coordinator 

Year 6 -Performance to -Wednesday 12th July 

2023: The Year 6 performance will be taking place on 

Wednesday 12th July at  2pm in the main hall. 

We  hope to see Year 6 parents there.     

Small Craft Stall 

Dear Parents, There will be a small craft stall selling 
hand made goods after school in the playground on 
Tuesdays from 3 - 3.30pm until the end of term.  

Year 2 Fundraising week 

As part of fund raising week, Year 2 will be selling ice 

pops and cookies in the playground after school on 

Monday 3rd, Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th July.                                                                                                             

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thought of the week: “Persistence and resilience only come 

from having been given chances to work through difficult 

times.”     ( Gever Tulley)                           

“As always we celebrate the children’s achievements:  
 
Star of the week for ARP & Hub:  Shanto. M-ARP 

Gold Awards:  Hannah. K, Ajwa. S, Zoha. H-1Y, Shayan. H, 

Emaan. A, Faizan. J, Zain. A, Jaruthika. J-1G, Subhan. C, 

Hoorya. A, Nitika. K, Hidaayah. S, Vedentika. Y -1B,  Dawda. 

J, M. Ibrahim, Aleena. P, Yuvraj. L, Sophia. G-3R, Danyal. A, 

Aadam. K-4G, Bassem. H-5B, Shehzeen. A-5B,  Haider. C, M. 

Khalid.5Y, Cailen. C-6Y, Faizan. H-, Humayra. A, Aishah. A, 

Mahrosh. N, Chloe. P-6Y, Rayan. A, Sanjog. S-6G, Azaan. B, 

Zulqarnain. H, Safaa. B, Arifa. A-6G, Vansh. S-S, Arif. B-6B,  

Achievement Awards for Computing:   Marta. P-1R, Suma-

yah. N-1Y, Irfan. C-1G, Devaansh. B-1B,   Murtaza. I-2R, Aar-

av. G-2Y, Zakaria. C-2G, Emilijus. S-2B, Ayaan. M-3R, Carina. 

L-3Y, Muhammad. A-3G, Ahraz. S-3B, Danyal. A-4G, Ayesha. 

M-4Y, Alexantros. T-4B, Ekam. S-4R, Ishaq. M-5R, Haider. C-

5Y, Yaseen. U-5G, Ecaterina. V-6R, Yusef. A-6G, Thaaniya. V-

6B                        Well done everyone! 

Strike Action– Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, as you may be aware, the National    

Education Union will be taking strike action on Wednesday 5th 

July and Friday 7th July 2023.We are assessing the      

impact that this would have on our school and will             

communicate any updates to you as we become aware of 

them.  As always, our plan is to keep school open, if at all  

possible. We ask that you please make arrangements around 

child care for 5th and 7th July 2023 , should school need to 

close at short notice. 

An update will be sent out on Friday. 

 
Eid 2023:Please note, only 1 day will be authorised for 

EID. 

End of Year Reports-Friday 14th July 2023 

You will receive your child’s end of year report, along with  

related information and arrangements for class teachers for 

the coming year. Following receipt, if you have any           

comments/questions, please speak to the class teacher       

directly.  

Last day of the school year-Friday 21st July-1pm-EARLY 

CLOSURE 

Last day of school year will be Friday 21st July. The school will 
finish at 1pm.. 

Article 6: The right to life, survival and develop. 



 

 

Key Dates for this Term 

Summer Term 2023: Monday 17th April to 

Friday 21st July 2023 

Monday 3rd July– year 5 Green/5 Blue-trip to 

London zoo 

Tuesday 4th July-Year 6– Trip to Wanstead Park 

Tuesday 4th July-Reception-Year1– Transition 

Meeting 

Wednesday 5th July– NEU Strike 

Thursday 6th July– All Early years( Nursery/

Reception)– Animal wildlife show in school 

Friday 7th July-NEU Strike 

Tuesday 11th July-Sports Day for Years 4-6 

Wednesday 12th July-Year 6 Performance to  

parents 

Wednesday 12th July– Sports Day for ARP/HUB- 

Thursday 13th July-Sports Day for Years 1-3 

Friday 14th July-Sports Day for  Reception-Main 

Field 

Monday 17th July-Sports Day for Nursery-Main 

Hall 

Inset Days– Summer Term 2023 

Friday 30th June 2023 

Please note: The school will be closed for  

pupils on inset days. 

Term Dates for 2023-2024 

Autumn Term: Monday 4th September-

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Half term break: Monday 23rd October-Friday 

27th October 2023 

Spring Term 2024: Thursday 4th January-

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Half term break: Monday 19th February– 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

Summer Term 2024: Monday 15th April– to 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

Half term break: Monday 27th May  to Fri-

day 31st May 2024 

Inset Days 2023-2024:  

4th & 5th  September 2023 

26th February 2024 

3rd June 2024 

Head teachers    Headteacher: Jas Leverton     

 Cranbrook Primary School, The Drive, Ilford, Essex, IG1 3PS                                                
Telephone: 0208 518 2562    Fax: 0208 554 1575 

Jas Leverton /CassimBana 

  
Free Universal School Meals from September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, as you may be aware, from September 2023 all 
primary school children will be entitled to free universal school meals. 
Therefore, we would like everyone to access their child's meal    
booking and future payments from our website. To order the meals , 
please go to https://www.cranbrookprimaryschool.com/ , select the 
orange Order Meals Tab. 
 
There is a video guide about how to order your child’s meal which is 
accessible by selecting the yellow tab 'Parents - How To Order A 
Meal'. You could order meals up to a week in advance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
  

Clubs: Clubs are due to finish the week beginning Monday 10th July 

2023. The last club for Football First, which will finish on Friday 14th 

July 2023. 

New information on clubs will be sent out shortly with clubs running 

from Autumn term and dates will be confirmed. 

 

No birthday treats:  

Please note, no food, cakes, sweets etc should be sent to school for 

any occasion due to food allergies. 

 

Online Safety, TikTok and Other Social Media Checklists 

While cybersecurity protects devices and networks from harm by 

third parties, Online Safety protects the people using them from 

harm by the devices and networks (and therefore third parties) 

through awareness, education, information and technology. 

Online Safety is being aware of the nature of the possible threats a 

person could encounter whilst engaging in activity through the      

Internet, these could be security threats, protecting and managing       

personal data, online reputation management, and avoiding harmful 

or illegal content. 

*Please create/go over some rules with your child/ren about online 

safety and screen time. Remind them of how important online safety 

is.  

Internet Matters have a good range of guides that help parents with 

family pairing (where available), privacy settings, reporting and 

much more. This is a really helpful resource to support you to set 

parental controls. Please click on the link below  

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/

Thank you for all your support. If you want us to cover anything in 

particular, please let a member from the Office Team know. 

 

NSPCC Childhood Mile Run-Sponsorship Money 

Dear Parents/carers, I would like to thank you all for raising an 
amount of £1423.23 by sponsorship. The amount raised will  support 
the charity. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Eid Mubarak to all celebrating! 

 

https://www.cranbrookprimaryschool.com/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/

